
Mont) t'al Diocesan Theological College Magazine23

gift of the members of the Hand of Hope and other friends and is 
to be rung to welcome the rector, Rev. H. Jekill, on his return from 
the South. The services during his absence have been supplied by 
Rev. A. R. Macduff, whose kind interest and help have been much 
appreciated. During the work the services are being held in the 
Sunday School adjoining the church.
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1 lie Rev N. A. K. Hourne has resigned the 1’rincipalship of 

Dunham Lady's College’and Miss Olone has been appointed. The 
school is in a flourishing condition and it is confidently expected 
that the income will infuture be sufficient for all working expenses.
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hThe annual Convention of the Canadian Iutercollegiate Mission­
ary Alliance will be held this year in Montreal at the Presbyterian 
College in November. Two of our students will take a prominent 
part in the programme. Mr. S. H. Mallinson is expected to con­
tribute a paper on “The will of God with regard to the evangelizat­
ion of the world as revealed in Holy Sciipture'’and Mr. Bertal Hceney 
will speak on “Roman Catholicism in Mexico and South America."

The College Missionary Society took an important step in deciding 
to withdraw all financial aid from the mission at Outremont at the 
business meeting held in March- A deputation headed by Ven. Arch­
deacon Evans went out to Outremont and we understand that the 
people there are willing the contribute to necessary funds for the con­
tinuation of church services.

The officers of the College Missionary Society for the ensuing year 
are: —President, W. W. Craig, B. A., First Vice-President, W. B. Hee- 
ney., Secretary, T. J. E. Wilson., Treasurer, Stephen H. Mallinson.

The funds for a church building at Amherst Park are being collect­
ed chiefly through the energy of Rev. H. J. Evans, Rector of All 
Saints. It is expected that the building will be commenced early in 
the spring, and the services of a student secured for the summer.
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The Rev's. J. M. Coffin and J. L. Flanagan paid their annual miss­
ionary visits to the shanties on the upper Coulonge and Crow Rivers in 
January and were much encouraged with their reception and the 
results of their work.


